
December 15,2021

Via Email to: dcoz@dc.gov
Frederick L. Hill, Chairman
Board of Zoning Adjustment
441 4th St NW, Suite 2105
Washington, D.C. 20001

Application of Nezahat and Paul Harrison; 3007 Albemarle Street N.W. (BZA Application
Number 20594)

Dear Chairman Hill:

I have a pending party status request before the Board based on my adjacency to the subject
property. I am in support of the postponement request made on behalf of my neighbor, Dr. Mary Lee.

The inconsistencies in the various notices is confusing and there is a great deal of neighborhood interest
in this case. Additionally, severalof my neighbors want to participate but have conflicts due to the
proximity of the hearing date to the holidays and finally being able to travel and visit family.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

tlpr"hthvnr4
Deborah Hernandez )
3009 Albemarle Street NW
Washington, DC 20008
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